Dear New Applicant
If you have your results but have not previously applied to OPGS for a Sixth Form place. Please do the following on GCSE Results Day. 
1. Check you have the Entrance Requirements which can be found on the Sixth Form drop down menu https://www.opgs.org/

2. If you have achieved the requirements, please email 6thformadmissions@opgs.org  
Use the subject heading New Applicant. Include the following things in your email:
· Your name 
· A contact phone number on which you will be available between 10am and 5pm.
· A contact email address at which you will be available between 10am and 5pm, if different from the one you are using. 
· Attach photo of your results
· Tell us which subjects you wish to study.
· Times that you are available to talk. 

3. A member of the Sixth Form Team will call or email you after 12pm on 25th August or after 10am on 26th August. We will be dealing with those students who have a conditional offer from us first and then we will return to you. 

Thank you for your interest in OPGS Sixth Form.

Yours
Ms A Hern
Director of Sixth Form. 
